Powder Springs Elementary School

Physical Education
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Dear PSE Families,

Powder Springs Elementary’s 2023 Field Day will be held on Wednesday, May17th for students in grades K-2, and on Thursday May 18th for students in grades 3-5. All information about events, times, and locations are posted on the Field Day section of the Physical Education page on our school’s website at www.powderspringspe.weebly.com. 
Please plan when considering the health and safety of your child on Field Day. Students will be outside for much of the day, so wearing appropriate clothing and drinking plenty of water will enhance each child’s safety and enjoyment. I would like to ask that students be dressed appropriately for participating in movement activities. Please avoid sandals, Crocs, or any clothing that is heavy or too revealing. Students will need to bring a towel and a change of clothing since there will be wet activities. Students are NOT allowed to wear bathing suits by themselves but may wear them underneath appropriate clothing. Students should bring a water bottle to make sure they are staying hydrated. Wearing sunscreen or a hat should also be considered.
We need volunteers to help run Field Day games. If you are interested in helping run a game, please sign-up for the station and time of your choice using the following link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050545AFAF2EA2FA7-2023 
*Students do not have to participate in water activities is they do not want to get wet. 









Sincerely,









Kristal Almond








Kristal.Almond@cobbk12.org

